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Dear Parents/Carers, 
Class visit 

As part of PE week we are organising the following class visit. 
 
Class visit to: Alanbrooke Barracks 
 
Date: Monday 18th July 1.15 – 3.15 
 
We have arranged for the children in years 5 and 6 to attend the barracks and work with some 
of the PT instructors there for 1 afternoon of PE week. This visit takes place in school time and 
there will be no charge made for the bus as FOS have subsidised this. 
 
Further Details for the visit 
Your child will need to wear PE kit and trainers. They will need to bring a drink and any 
medication, such as inhalers, if appropriate. 
 
Please complete the consent slip below and return to me before the visit.  Year 6 can email 
consent to aamesbury@carltonminiott.n-yorks.sch.uk or bring it in on Monday. 
Sorry for the short notice but we only had confirmation of timings recently. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Anita Amesbury and Zoe Campbell 
 
Class Teachers 
 

 
 
Y5 and Y6  Class Visit to Alanbrooke Barracks on Monday 18th July. 
 
I give permission for my child __________________________________  in class ________ 
to go on the school visit. 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………….. (Parent/Carer) 
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